THE FERRYHILL & CHILTON MEDICAL PRACTICE

Patient Participation Group report 2014/2015

The Patient Participation Group (PPG) meets every quarter to provide the practice with feedback on services provided. 

The group considers the national patient survey and the Friends and Family Test (FFT) on a regular basis. 

During 2014/2015 the agreed priorities were:-

1) To promote the Friends and Family Test (FFT) more prominently

The practice has achieved this by ensuring the FFT questionnaires are more prominently displayed, and that clinical and admin staff ask patients to complete the questionnaires.

2) To seek the views of teenagers 
The practice achieved this by contacting the local youth worker who facilitated the Practice Manager gathering feedback from the pupils at Ferryhill Business and Enterprise College.

     3)
To seek the views of young parents at the Child Health Clinic.
The practice achieved this priority by the Practice Manager attending a Child Health Clinic at Ferryhill clinic.  The practice nurses who give childhood immunisations will also continue to ask parents to complete the Friends and Family Test questionnaires. 

     4)
To seek ways of expanding the group by other means

The group realised that not everyone wants to attend quarterly meetings, and in the new financial year a method of gathering comments via email and/or the practice website will be developed. 
The group is keen to recruit new members, especially patients aged under 50 years (especially males), and patients from ethnic groups including Asian/Asian British, Black/African/Caribbean/Black British Mixed/ multiple ethnic groups
If you would like to join the group please contact Ferryhill or Chilton reception staff. 
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